
PRESS RELEASE 

Fun4All Horsing Around  

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care For a break, 

continued its programme of excursions by taking 8 guests to Bath Racecourse.  

The guests were picked up in a minibus at various points around the county before arriving at the 

track and were provided with a lovely picnic to enjoy before the afternoon’s racing, which took place 

in lovely summer sunshine. 

The members had a great day out, and it gave them a change in routine which gave a welcome break 

from their caring role. 

Our next event is a Social on Friday 22nd September with entertainment from Stuart Sheppard, so  

please visit our website www.Fun4All.org.uk for booking details and more details of other 

forthcoming events. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

### 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       

 

 

 

 


